8th February 2018
Dear parent
Permission for your child to be photographed
Throughout the school year the children may be photographed by local newspapers, which in this day and age, means it is also likely to be published on their website.  We are writing to ask if you are happy to give your permission for your child to be included in any such photo.  In line with safeguarding we will not give the full name of children to be used in press releases.
We would also like to ask for your permission to publish photos of your child on the school website. Again we will not put full names against any photos published. We will of course ensure that pupils are appropriately dressed and encourage them to tell us if they are worried about any photos that are taken of them.
We would like to let you know that we are happy for parents and family members to take photos and video school events.  If these include children other than your own, we would ask that these are not uploaded to social media sites without the written permission of the parents of the children concerned.
Please complete the form below and return to school by Friday 24th February.  If you have any questions or queries, please direct these to Mrs Hughes.
Regards

Eileen Daniel
Child’s name: __________________________________________

I give permission for photos of my child to be used on the school website 

 I do not give permission for photos of my child to be used on the school website

I give permission for my child to be in photographs taken and used by the media (this may include their website)

I do not give permission for my child to be in photographs taken by the media.

I understand that you are happy for parents to photograph and video school events but that these must not be uploaded to social media sites.

Signed: ______________________________________  Dated: ___________________________

